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We are still interested in a parent’s contribution in the running of our

Academy. Please give some consideration to this and let us know.





















Bryan
  Keith
  Adam
   Paul       Brian
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All the items in this current Newsletter were discussed at our recent Committee Meeting.





The Current Coaching Session








The last coaching date for this session is Friday 3rd April.


There will no coaching the following week which is Good Friday, 10th April.


There will be no coaching on Friday 17th April...but, it is intended to hold a ‘Sports Evening’, 6pm to 830pm in Bryans LARGE garden. He lives at 851 Burnley Road, Walmersley, Bury. BL9 5JT. BBQ at 8pm!








Activities will include:


Table Tennis Challenge


Football Dribble


Tennis Ball Throw


Golf Putts


Skipping Rope


Darts Score


Gym Tests!!


Prizes for all events


All parents are welcome. Directions available Please speak to Bryan and let him know how many are coming.








Summer Coaching 








And finally…PremierClub Accreditation Update 





All is going well with the accreditation file. Many of the new items detailed in this Newsletter will be added to the file and the aim to have it completed by early summer, May June is on target. 





This will take place from the 24th April until early July. Emphasis will be given to individual play culminating in all players receiving an assessment certificate signed by Adam. 


In order to give the best possible coaching to the individual standards we are proposing to have ‘beginners’ at 6pm and more advanced players at 7pm.


Adam will consult players and parents in this process. If anyone has fixed times to come this will not be a problem.


Adam hopes to engage all players in ‘multiball’ skills.


Possibility of some match play in a Junior League based at Hyndburn which hopefully will be grounding for a Bury League junior team next season.








Parents on the Committee








Venue








The Civic Hall is doing its best to ensure we have continuing Fridays during the major refurbishments. PLEASE take care when you come in and leave the Civic Hall whilst the building work is being carried out. We are still considering alternative, bigger venues.





We have looked at Woodhey School and Seedfield Community Centre and for different reasons we cannot use them in the short term. If anyone knows of a bigger venue to get more tables in please let us know.








Coaches and Courses





Mandy and Graham are part way through their United Kingdom Coaching Certificate (UKCC), level one and should have their qualification by early summer. Tim and Josh hope to complete the same in the summer months. Other course taken by the Committee include; Emergency Life Support, Safeguarding and Protecting Children in Sport and Equity in your Coaching. 








Entry Fee Review





Since the start of the coaching last year our average attendance has been 15 which generates £30 income. The room costs £42 so at this leaves us with a deficit of £12 per week.





We therefore have no alternative but to increase the entry fee to £2.50 effective when the Summer Programme starts on the 24th April. We will review this again in the future.








Health & Safety/Evacuation and Risk Assessment 





We now have Brian Ingham on our Committee who as well as being a level 4 ETTA qualified coach  he is a qualified  Health and Safety Officer. He has reviewed our procedures at the Civic Hall and we need to change the register kept as everyone arrives. We need to log everyone who comes and goes, parents included so we have an accurate register of who is in the building should we need to evacuate for any reason. With immediate effect therefore will you please tell Keith or who ever is keeping the register at the door when you LEAVE, as you go home. 


We are also finalising a ‘Risk Assessment’ schedule which will be carried out every week as we enter the building. 











Waiting for the certificates once everyone has been on their courses is the main delay but lots of new procedures will be implemented. 





“An obvious point was raised at the Emergency Life Support Course. NO Chewing of sweets or gum when you are running round the hall during the warm up.     We don’t want anyone choking!’ 
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